
Untitled 
From: David R. Stevens [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 7:19 PM 
To: David R. Stevens; SatelliteOffices 
Subject: RE: Location for USPTO Sattelite Offices 

Reno Nevada also comes to mind, with a huge number of relatively new housing tracts 
that would be affordable to public employees. 

Dave Stevens 
[phone redacted] 

www . stevenslawgroup . com 
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